

# OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

KILDALA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL **BO3 COLUMBIA AVE** KITIMAT BC VBC 1V7 250-632-6194



## IMPORTANT DATES



OCTOBER 2 - NATIONAL DAY FOR TRUTH AND RECONCILIATION - NO SCHOOL

OCTOBER 3RD - FIRST DAY OF DASH

OCTOBER 4TH - PAC MEETING 7:00PM IN THE LIBRARY

OCTOBER 9TH - THANKSGIVING - NO SCHOOL

OCTOBER 20TH - PRO D DAY NO SCHOOL

OCTOBER 24 - SCHOOL PHOTOS

OCTOBER 31ST - HALLOWEEN PARADE 1:00PM IN THE GYM

## REMINDERS

IF YOUR CHILD IS AWAY PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE TO LET US KNOW

PLEASE HAVE YOUR CHILD DRESS APPROPRIATELY FOR THE WEATHER

IF YOUR CHILD IS AWAY FOR HOT LUNCH PLEASE LET THE SCHOOL KNOW BY DAM OTHERWISE IT WILL BE DONATED

DASH DAYS - 3:00-4:00PM

TUESDAYS - GRADE 2 AND 3

WEDNESDAYS - GRADES 4.5 AND 6

THURSDAYS - KINDERGARTEN

AND GRADE 1

PLEASE PICK UP YOUR CHILD ON TIME!

## HOT LUNCH DAYS



MONDAYS - PEDRO'S TUESDAY - PIZZA ORDERING DAY \$2.00/ SLICE

WEDNESDAYS - RECEIVE PIZZA THURSDAYS - SUBWAY FRIDAYS - TIMMY'S DELI





#### HALLOWEEN TREATS

IF PARENTS WOULD LIKE TO SEND TREATS
FOR THEIR CHILDS CLASS ON HALLOWEEN,
PLEASE CHECK WITH THE TEACHER TO SEE
IF A PLAN IS IN PLACE ALREADY AS TO
WHAT YOUR CHILD SHOULD BRING,
JUST A REMINDER NO NUTS!

#### PAC

PLEASE JOIN OUR KILDALA PAC PAGE
ON FACEBOOK TO STAY UP TO DATE WITH
SCHOOL NEWS AND INFO.
THE NEXT PAC MEETING IS NOVEMBER 16TH AT 7:00PM
EVERYONE IS WELCOME!



THANK YOU TO ALL WHO FUNDRAISED FOR THE TERRY FOX FOUNDATION.

KILDALA SCHOOL RAISED \$2000.00





HEY KIDS! YOU COULD BE FIRE CHIEF FOR A DAY! ONCE YOU

AND YOUR FAMILY HAVE COMPLETED YOUR FIRE SAFETY ACTIVITIES

FILL OUT OUR ENTRY FORM FOR A CHANCE TO BE FIRE CHIEF FOR A DAY!

PLEASE RETURN YOUR COMPLETED FORM BY OCTOBER 17TH 2023



SEPTEMBER 3UTH WAS NATIONAL DAY FOR TRUTH AND RECONCILLIATION, ON SEPTEMBER 29TH, OUR SCHOOL ACKNOWLEDGED THE DAY BY WEARING ORANGE T-SHIRTS TO RECOGNIZE THE LEGACY AND IMPACT OF THE RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL SYSTEM















#### **ATTENTION PARENTS!!**



THE PARKING LOT IS BECOMING VERY CONGESTED AND UNSAFE FOR OUR STUDENTS. PLEASE DO NOT STOP IN THE TRAFFIC LINE AND LET YOUR CHILD OUT AS IT DISRUPTS THE TRAFFIC FLOW. PLEASE PULL OVER TO THE CURB AND LET YOUR CHILDREN OUT SAFELY.

Use the drop and go zone when dropping off and picking up your children to free up teacher parking spots. Please park at the church if you would like to walk you child to the school!

SCHOOL FEES ARE NOW PAST DUE!

IF YOU HAVEN'T ALREADY PAID PLASE COME BY THE OFFICE



SCHOOL PHOTOS ARE OCTOBER 24TH REMINDER - DON'T WEAR GREEN!

